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Woodard, Marina (UTC)

From: Hardesty, Mike <Mike.Hardesty@cngc.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 03, 2012 6:08 PM

To: Lykken, David (UTC)

Cc: Raschkow, Kevin; Martuscelli, Eric; Kessie, Steve; Beach, Tina; Privratsky, Ryan; Woodard,
Marina (UTC)

Subject: Cascade Natural Gas - Mount Vernon Proximity Requests

Attachments: WUTC Proximity Request - Mount Vernon 6inch HP Line Uprate.pdf, WUTC Proximity

Request - Mount Vernon Gate Upgrade.pdf

Mr. Lykken,

This afternoon, Cascade submitted by mail a pair of proximity waiver requests to the WUTC for two proposed projects in
the Mount Vernon area. Attached are (unsigned) copies of the requests for your reference.

While the two requests can be considered stand-alone projects, they are interrelated and it would be logical and
prudent for Cascade to complete the two concurrently.

Please also note that each project would include an uprate of existing pipelines. In accordance with WAC 480-93-155,
Cascade is in the process of completing uprate procedures for each project and will be submitting them to the WUTC for
review shortly.

If you have any questions or concerns about these requests, please feel free to contact Kevin Raschkow or myself.

Mike Hardesty, P.E. | Engineer, General Office
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